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April 20, 2020 
 

Re: This week in Distance Learning 
 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 
 

Today marks the start of a new week in Distance Learning. We hope that 

you have been able to establish a good routine for your child and that 

they are making progress each day. To assist you in supporting your 

child, we would like to share the following resources with you: 
 

Continuity of Learning Schedule: 
 

 You can access a grade-specific learning schedule to help 

support your child’s Distance Learning routine. The schedule 

can be found at aesd.org/learning-schedule 
 

AESD YouTube Channel: 
We have a YouTube Channel (Anaheim Elementary) with a library full of 

original educational videos created by our staff. Additionally, there are 

new videos that are streamed live each week to support our e²STEAM-D 

instructional focus: 

 Tuesdays, 3:30pm (Technology) 

"Let's Make Some Games" - An ongoing series in how to make 

games.  Whether in Scratch, Mario Maker, Animal Crossing, or 

beyond; we cover the theory of game design and 

programming to encourage kids to explore creativity and art in 

the gaming worlds they love 
 

 Wednesdays, 3:30pm (Technology) 

"Search it Up" - A stream of a different kind, this show focuses on 

a 3D Printer making a mystery object.  During the print, different 

clues will be released asking kids to use their research skills to try 

to guess what is being printed.  Winners will be randomly chosen 

to receive the 3D printed prize! 
 

  Thursdays, 3:30pm (Art) 

"Simple Art At Home" - Together we will create art projects with 

things that you might have just laying around the house. Follow 

along with us and make some art, and if you don’t have the 

supplies you can just relax and watch. 

 

Kind regards, 
Dr. Christopher Downing 
Superintendent 


